
From: Sadowsky, Steve
To:
Cc: Contreras, Kalan
Subject: RE: 2407 Jarratt demo and new construction
Date: Thursday, March 11, 2021 4:37:54 PM

Thanks, Jimmy.  I am forwarding to Kalan Contreras, who is the case manager for this.
 
Steve Sadowsky
Historic Preservation Officer
City of Austin, Texas
974-6454
 

From: Jimmy Holland  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 3:13 PM
To: Sadowsky, Steve <Steve.Sadowsky@austintexas.gov>
Subject: 2407 Jarratt demo and new construction
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

permit # 2021-019624
 
   The owner presented to the Review Committee and discussed that the owner's original
Architect did not know that the Building was a contributing structure to the Historic Neighborhood,
so we are asking the staff to do double duty, to review the existing and approve the  new design.
   Please call me on my cell if I can help in any way...

Jimmy Holland
Holland Architectural
2915 Rio Grande Street
Cell: 

 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use
caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or
phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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